
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 

Pursuant to statute and to the authorization approved by the Board of Directors of the 
Camrosa Water District, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids for the proposed 
Reservoir 1B Communications Facility, Specification No. PW 21-02, will be received 
by the District Engineer, at Camrosa's Headquarters, 7385 Santa Rosa Road, Camarillo, 
California, 93012, at or before 2:00 p.m. on June 10, 2021.  
 
SCOPE OF WORK: 
 
The proposed work consists of demolition and reconstruction of a new communication 
facility at the District’s Reservoir 1B Tank Site. The work consists of, but not limited to, 
grading, new block building, radio tower, electrical, controls, installation of owner 
provided generator, roadway improvements, demolition of existing building and concrete 
pads, and relocation of existing equipment.  
 
There will be a voluntary pre-bid meeting held on May 20th  at 10:00 AM at the District’s 
office: 7385 Santa Rosa Road, Camarillo, CA 93012, followed by a site visit.  
 
The proposal shall be submitted, and the work shall be performed by a Class A State of 
California licensed contractor in strict conformance with Specification No. PW 21-02, on 
file in the District's Engineering Department. 
 
Copies of plans and specifications may be viewed through QUESTCDN. QUESTCDN is 
a web-based platform for construction project advertisements. Plans and specifications are 
free to review but cost $15 to download. Quest project #7794235.  All questions 
concerning the bid document should be directed to the District Engineer, Camrosa Water 
District at terryc@camrosa.com or (805) 482-8063. 
 

 
Dated this 3rd day of  
 
 May  2021 
 
CAMROSA WATER DISTRICT 
 
 

 


